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                    7 May 2024  

  

Dear Principal and Bus Duty Teachers,  

  

We  would like to share the following useful resource with you; as we work to support our valued partners, 

Translink, on increasing awareness of safety among all road users, particularly our children and young 

people. 

 

By scanning the QR code in the image below, you will be able to watch a short video which Translink has 

produced on how to get on and off buses safely. 

 

You may wish to share the video and information below with your pupils and  school community.  

  

We are grateful for your continued support. 

 

The Education Authority website has useful information and learning resources on staying safe while using 

school transport which can be found here. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
 

 Tracy Kennedy, Assistant Director, Transport 

 

 

https://www.eani.org.uk/financial-help/home-to-school-transport/home-to-school-transport-information-and-faqs

